MINUTES

Attendees: Beth M., Amy W., Matt D., Emi W., Samantha B., Jenny K.

The youth football and the North Iowa School would like to put up a 12' x 20' building to be placed West of the softball field and to the North of the current buildings on the school property. The building would be owned by NIB but the school would maintain it and insure it. There would be a cement floor and the cost will be closer to the \$6,500 amount. Matt will get with Cory M. regarding a lease agreement between the school and NIB. Jenny made a motion to have \$3,000 come from the youth football account and \$1,000 come from the general NIB account to go towards the building. Amy gave a second and the motion carried.

Beth brought up the Pork Tornadoes for the Meat & Music Spectacular. Cost is \$4,000 plus and additional \$1,500 for production costs. It was agreed for Beth to get a contract to see exactly what the contract says.

Amy asked if NIB could look into a new printer. Everyone agreed, so Beth will check with NGT regarding cost of a new printer.

The craft show for December 3rd will be held at the Heritage Town Center this year.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:28pm.